## **Election Statement**

Dear Colleagues,

Over the years many of us have worked together to improve epilepsy care in our region, primarily through education and mentoring.

Whilst our region has so many different cultures and languages, I've learnt that we also share the same goals. We are a community, we are neighbours and we are friends. We all want a better life for our families and people, especially people with epilepsy.

I'm not a politician, so will not promote myself. Through CAOA and ASEPA, we can continue to work together, enhance communications and cooperation, and support each other to improve epilepsy education, clinical care and research.

Yours Sincerely,

John Dunne